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REPORT 8 - 2021 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee presents its eighth report for 2021 and 

recommends: 

 

MCAC-0059-2021 

That the deputation from Lin Rogers, Manager, Transportation Projects regarding Proposed 

Bicycling Parking Regulations be received. 

(MCAC-0059-2021) 

 

MCAC-0060-2021 

That the deputation from Stephen Laidlaw, Brampton Cycling Advisory Committee regarding 

Bicycle Theft in Peel Region be received. 

(MCAC-0060-2021) 

 

MCAC-0061-2021 

That the Tour de Mississauga 2021 Verbal Update from Danica Spencer, Epic Tour be 

received.  

(MCAC-0061-2021) 

 

MCAC-0062-2021 

That the Network and Technical Subcommittee Update from Kris Hammel, Citizen Member be 

received.  

(MCAC-0062-2021) 

 

MCAC-0063-2021 

That the Communications and Promotions Subcommittee Update from Paulina Pedziqiatr, 

Citizen Member be received. 

(MCAC-0063-2021) 

 

MCAC-0064-2021 

That the Mississauga Mountain Bike Association Verbal Update from Sarah Piett, Supervisor, 

Woodlands & Natural Areas and Jamie Ferguson, Manager, Parks Services be received. 

(MCAC-0064-2021) 
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MCAC-0065-2021 

That the Memorandum dated August 5, 2021 from Mattea Turco, Active Transportation 

Coordinator entitled "Share the Trail Campaign" be received. 

(MCAC-0065-2021) 

 

MCAC-0066-2021 

That the Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee 2021 Action List be approved. 

(MCAC-0066-2021) 

 

MCAC-0067-2021 

That the Verbal Update form Megan Piercey, Legislative Coordinator on the clarifiication on 

Recommendation MCAC-0051-2021 be received. 

(MCAC-0067-2021) 

 

MCAC-0068-2021 
1. That the email dated August 18, 2021 from Councillor Saito regarding comments on bike 

lanes on Tenth Line be received for information. 
2. That Active Transportation staff review the feasibility of extending the bike lane marking 

at the intersection of Tenth Line West and Britannia Road West. 

(MCAC-0068-2021) 

 

MCAC-0069-2021 
1. That the email dated August 30, 2021 from Megan Schabla, Communications 

Coordinator regarding a funding request for the Speeding Consequences and World Day 
of Remembrance for Road Traffic Victims campaign in November be received for 
information. 

1. That $2000 from the 2021 Committee of Council budget be allocated to the Mississauga 

Cycling Advisory Committee to help support communications and promotions for the 

Speeding Consequences and World Day of Remembrance for Road Traffic Victims 

campaign. 

(MCAC-0069-2021) 

 

MCAC-0070-2021 

That the letter from Mayor Crombie dated July 7, 2021 to Andy Fillmore, MP regarding the 

National Active Transportation Strategy and Fund be received. 

(MCAC-0070-2021) 

 

MCAC-0071-2021 

That the Lakeshore Transportation Studies: Notice of Commencement and Virtual Public Open 

House 1 be received for information. 

(MCAC-0071-2021) 


